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The Inter-American Development Bank (IDB), the European Investment Bank (EIB), the 

World Bank Group in cooperation with the Financing for Development Office (FfDO, UN 

DESA) provided a joint briefing of Member States on the 2017 Global Infrastructure Forum 

(GIF), to be held in Washington D.C. on 22 April 2017 at IDB headquarters.  

  

As agreed in the conclusions of the 2016 Forum, the leadership of the GIF will be rotated 

among the Multilateral Development Banks (MDBs), with the IDB and the EIB jointly hosting 

the 2017 Forum. As the organising chair of the Forum will rotate from year to year, the MDBs 

will establish a permanent website for the Global Infrastructure Forum to which all UN 

Agencies and MS will have full access. In addition, the outcomes of the GIF will be reported 

to UN Member States v

http://www.un.org/esa/ffd/wp-content/uploads/2016/11/globalinfrastructureforum2016_chairmansstatement.pdf
http://www.un.org/esa/ffd/events/event/member-state-briefing-2017-global-infrastructure-forum.html

